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On further reflection when redrafting this bill, I realized that a number of the
rule−making requirements that this bill provides exemptions from would have to occur
before the proposed rule was even taken up at the joint annual spring fish and wildlife
rule hearing of the DNR and county meeting of the WCC.  I concluded that “was
considered [at the spring DNR−WCC meeting]” would therefore be incorrect.  I
therefore changed those references from “was/were considered” to “is/are considered,”
though I am not sure if DNR always knows ahead of time which rules will be taken up
then.
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